
Dear Colleagues, 
 
with this message, we would like to remind you about the 29th Meeting of European and 
Japanese Molecular Liquid Group, entitled “ New outlook on molecular liquids: from short 
scale to long scale dynamics” which will be held in Warsaw, Poland, September 11-15, 2011. 
The conference website : http://femto.chem.uw.edu.pl/official/emlg 
Enclosed please find the second circular of the conference. 
 
The deadlines: 
Abstract submission 15th April 
Confirmation of acceptance 15th May 
Registration with discount 15th June 
Cancellation (80% refund) 15th July 
Program 15th August
  
 
We invite you to submit contributions since the deadline for abstract submission is 
coming soon. Contributions must be submitted through the conference webpage.  
 
The organizers will try (but cannot promise) to get some support for participants from the 
former Soviet Union countries. The persons who are interested should contact us soon, 
including the abstract of the planned presentation. 
 
 
Looking forward to welcome you in Warsaw. 
your sincerely 
 
prof. dr hab. Wojciech Gadomski 
 
Chair of the Organizing Committee  
of the EMLG/JMLG 2011 Meeting 


